
 

Hey Belleville! 

We want to hear from you. 
Overview: The City of Belleville is currently undertaking a Corridor Study for Bell Boulevard 
and North Front Street, to understand the specific needs and opportunities in the study area 
and give the City direction with its current and future development as a mixed use corridor. and 
will hold a Virtual Public Information Centre (PIC) to discuss the project. 

The purpose of the Public Information Centre (PIC) is to hear from you! We will provide an 
overview of the study and progress to date, hold a Q&A period and learn about your 
experiences, knowledge, and preferences for the area. The City’s consultant team will be 
available for any questions. 

The Virtual Public Information Centre (PIC) will be held on: 

Tuesday, April 5, 2022 – 6:30 pm to 8:15 pm 
To participate, you must register by emailing planning@belleville.ca  or by calling (613) 
967-3288. Please RVSP no later than April 1, 2022. 

To submit your immediate questions on the future of Bell Boulevard and North Front 
Street (which will be answered at the PIC), please email planning@belleville.ca. If you 
can’t attend, a recording of the presentation can be found at 
youtube.com/bellevillecityhall. 
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